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State of South Carolina 
 

 
 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
 

Advisory Notice 
CourtCall Fees 

May 28, 2021 

 
The Workers’ Compensation Commission has received a grant from the General 
Assembly to upgrade the audio visual equipment in Hearing Room A and Hearing Room B 
and to pay the fee for the use of the CourtCall to conduct the hearing virtually via the 
Internet.  
 
To request the use of CourtCall contact the Commissioner’s office scheduled to conduct 
the hearing. 
 
Gary M. Cannon  
Executive Director 
GCannon@wcc.sc.gov  

1333 Main Street Suite 500 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
FAX:  (803) 737-5768 

www.wcc.sc.gov 

mailto:GCannon@wcc.sc.gov
mailto:GCannon@wcc.sc.gov

